
Our Dear Partners in the Ministry, 

I share here an update of all God is doing in our 
midst. Thank you for your partnership with us as we 
serve the Lord.

Family

Glory to God for everything He is doing for us and for continuing to support 
us in His work. The children’s school results are satisfactory. Our eldest 
daughter got married and is expecting a baby. My wife’s health is improving, 
but we continue to pay for her medication every month. I recently graduated 
in English in Ghana and want to thank Dr. Seth Mouhenou for his support 
during my stay.

The Church

We thank God for the land purchase project initiated by IPM. It’s a 
challenging situation for us currently, as we hold our services at our (Pastor’s) 
house. We were evicted from the place where we used to worship. I cannot 
sleep; my eyes remain fixed on God, who has all the solutions. However, we 
are confident that the Lord will act in our favor, and we will continue to serve 
Him.

The Institute

We are finishing the final year in Abidjan and Aboisso. We also thank God 
for the land purchase project approved by IPM. May God allow us to move 
to the Institute’s property, as the location where we currently hold classes is 
disrupted by their schedule. For the student graduation ceremony, an IPM 
member will be present.
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Greetings to you all from the Kouakou family.

We thank God, who never ceases to keep 
and protect us.  We also thank God for His 
provision for our children as He blesses them 
in their studies. They are all at university, 
and the last one has just obtained his 
baccalaureate.



Prayer Requests

1. Family
Pray for my wife’s health. We spend $90 each month on her medication.
Pray for the two orphans we are taking care of.
Pray for the safe delivery of our eldest daughter’s baby.

2. Church

Pray for the approved land purchase project. It is a difficult situation for the church.
Pray that God gives me wisdom in my teachings.

3. Institute
Pray for the upcoming graduation and the next academic year.
Pray for my doctoral studies in Ghana.
Pray that God provides me with a vehicle, as I travel extensively for the training.

My desire is to see pastors and missionaries well-trained for the ministry.

Thank you. May God bless and keep you.

Your missionary brother,

Jean Luc Kouakou
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Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 
sure to include a note designating “Kouakou Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment 
to contact us at office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Kouakou prayer letter” on the subject line.


